
 

 

SB 168 Support 

March 17, 2021 

 

Chair Patterson, Vice Chair Knopp and Members of the Committee 

 

The Oregon Women’s Rights Coalition has been advocating for women and families since the 

early 1970’s.  Over the years we have advocated for equitable treatment for all women and 

families. 

SB 168- coverage for fertility and reproductive endocrinology services would provide more 

Oregonians the ability to access services at all income levels. 

Other testimony presented gives real life stories of the need for this bill.  

Please support SB 168 so that Oregonians have true coverage for all forms of reproductive health 

available to them. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Marcia Kelley 

Public Policy Advocate  
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